
Village of Phoenix 

Public Hearing 

Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 6:55 PM 

Sweet Memorial Building 

455 Main Street, Phoenix, NY 13135 

 

Present:   Mayor Caleb Sweet  Chief Marty Nerber 

 Trustee Brian Borchik  Village Clerk Roxanne Demo 

 Absent Trustee Danny Dunn  Administrator James Lynch  

 Trustee Paul Griser  Attorney Jeffrey Schiano  

 Trustee David Pendergast   

 

4 Public in Attendance 

 

Motion to open the public hearing was made by Trustee Griser, seconded by Trustee Borchik, Trustee 

Pendergast aye, Mayor Sweet aye. 

Mayor Sweet read the proposed local law #4 – 2022 “Senior Citizens Exemption” 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Village Board of the Village of Phoenix, will hold a Public 
Hearing at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, on December 6, 2022 at the Sweet Memorial 
Building, 455 Main Street, Phoenix, New York, relative to the adoption of proposed Local Law 4 of 2022 – 

Amending Chapter 177, article II Entitled “Senior Citizens Exemption” of the Village of Phoenix Code.  

 

All interested parties will be heard. 

 
A copy of the proposed local law is available for review at the office of the Village Clerk. 

 
Date: November 15, 2022    s/Roxanne Demo     
                                                   Roxanne Demo, Village Clerk 

        
 

 
Mayor Sweet asked if anyone had any questions or concerns.  

Motion was made by Trustee Borchik to close the public hearing at 7:03pm, seconded by Trustee Griser, 

Trustee Pendergast aye, Mayor Sweet aye. Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Roxanne Demo 

Village of Phoenix 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


